
9 September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As I am sure you will have seen in the Media, Monday 19th September is a Bank 

Holiday for the State Funeral of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 

School will therefore be closed on that day. 

 

School has a range of resources to support bereavement, so if your child has     

been worried by the death of the Queen, or it has brought back memories of          

recent family loss, please do let your child's class team know and we will support 

in whatever way we can. 

 

Very best wishes, 

 

Diane Taylor 

Principal 

The Milestone School 


